
PA-SHARE System Generated Environmental Review SHPO Response Summary

This response was prepared by the PA-SHARE system and includes the PA SHPO
Environmental Review (ER) staff review response and comments. If a SHPO response letter
is referenced, you will need to view the letter in PA-SHARE, found under Attachments on
the Response screen.

If you have questions about why you are receiving this email, please visit the PA-SHARE
help page at https://share.phmc.pa.gov/pasharehelp.

Date of SHPO Response: March 26, 2021

Primary Contact Information:
Josh Hoffman
Snyder, Secary & Associates, LLC
2000 Linglestown Road
Suite 304
Harrisburg PA 17110

RE: ER Project # 2021PR03448, 2951 Betz Court, Department of Environmental Protection,
Lowhill Township, Lehigh County

Above Ground Resources
No Above Ground Concerns - Environmental Review - No Historic Properties - Above
Ground

Thank you for submitting information concerning the above-referenced project. Based on
the information received and available in our files, it is our opinion that there are no above
ground historic properties present in the project area of potential effect. Should new
information be brought to your attention regarding historic properties located within the
project area of potential effect, please notify the PA SHPO at pashare@pa.gov for
reconsideration of the project.

For questions concerning above ground resources, please Sara-Ladd Clark at
saralclark@pa.gov.

Archaeological Resources
No Archaeological Concerns - Environmental Review - No Effect - Archaeological

Thank you for submitting information concerning the above-referenced project. There is a

https://share.phmc.pa.gov/pasharehelp/


high probability that archaeological resources are located in this project area. Based on
the information received and available in our files, in our opinion, the activity described in
your proposal should have no effect on such resources. Should the scope of the project be
amended to include additional ground disturbing activity and/or should you be made
aware of historic property concerns, you will need to notify the PA SHPO at
pashare@pa.gov. A Phase I Archaeological Survey may be necessary to locate all
potentially significant archaeological resources.

For questions concerning archaeological resources, please Sara-Ladd Clark at
saralclark@pa.gov.


